

Dear Secretary / Captain,

We are so disappointed to have to say that due to weather and environmental conditions, we won't be able to run the Postponed Castleconnell Head of the River as hoped on November 4th.

Our local weir has had several water release increases that, coupled with heavy rains, have flooded our slips and the surrounding area.

We thank you all for your support and understanding.



HOR Secretary: Joe O'Toole - (087) 233 3053 - joe@networksolutions.ie